
2nd General Meeting Regarding the Celebration of 150th Birth Anniversary of  

Mahatma Gandhi (19.08.2018) 

 

The Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore, organized 2nd general meeting for celebration of 150th Birth 

Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi on 19 August, 2018 at its premises. The main agenda of this meeting was to 

discuss the suggestive plan of actions from different viewpoints of the people who had come to attend the meeting. 

Another important topic of discussion in this meeting was also the planning for the programme and activities 

regarding the celebration of October 2, 2018. Almost 20 people attended the meeting. Sri Narayan Basu, Chairman 

of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya and as well as the Chairman of Mahatma Gandhi 150 Celebration Committee, 

chaired the whole meeting.  Sri Pratik Ghosh, Director Secretary of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya and as well the 

Secretary of Mahatma Gandhi 150 Celebration Committee,  Dr. Maya Ghose (Treasurer), and many renowned 

personalities including Dr. Sukhabilash Barma (MLA), Satyendra Nath Mukherjee (Member of Gandhi Smarak 

Sangrahalaya) , Professor Richard Rabindranath Bajpai (Former Principal, Bankura Christian College), Professor 

Hasi Banerjee (Former Professor, Department of History, University of Calcutta), Sri Sanjib Ray (Editor, Darpane 

Muktaman) Professor Imankalyan Lahiri (Professor, Department of International Relations, Jadavpur University),  

Smt. Sanghamitra Sarkar, Professor Kanaipada Roy, Sri Sekhar Banerjee (President, Front Line,  Society, 

Barrackpore ), Professor Pinaki Chakraborti, Sri Abhijit Majumder (Chairman in Council, North Barrackpore 

Municipality) and so on attended the meeting and they also gave their valuable suggestions about the tentative 

plan of actions for celebrating October 2, 2018. All the valuable suggestions of them were noted and a decision 

was taken to prepare a final draft of plan of action on the basis of which the celebration of the occasion will be 

continued.  A final draft of plan of action should be prepared for the celebration of the occassion and as early as 

possible these will be placed in the next Press Conference which will be held on the 1st week of September. The 

2nd general meeting was very successful and hope for the best efforts to celebrate this occasion in West Bengal. 

 

  

 



 

  

 

 

 

  


